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Summer Term 2024 

 

As always F1 have been very busy having fun and learning lots!  This term 

they have thoroughly enjoyed exploring some favourite traditional tales. After 

listening to the story of The Three Little Pigs the children began to think and 

ask questions about the type of houses they live in and wondered why they 

don’t live in a house made of straw!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

They thought about the local area and some of the special places that are in 

it such as Mersey Park where they play and the hospital where they see the 

doctor. The children helped to make a big map to show where they live and 

their route to school.  They also investigated building structures out of different 

materials so the wolf couldn’t blow them down! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Then there was the memorable day that F1 found a giant shoe in the 

classroom! They wondered who it belonged to and if it bigger than their 

shoes. They were soon exploring the story of Jack and the Beanstalk.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



                                                                             

 

The children were excited to count the Giant’s gold 

and found different ways to measure his huge 

footprints.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children discovered how to make green paint to make the 

leaves for a big, big beanstalk. They were amazed that by 

mixing yellow and blue paint it turned to green! 
 
 
 
 

 

After all the fun with fairy tales F1 decided to do a deep dive into one of their 

favourite authors stories…Julia Donaldson! 

 

The children were so excited when Stick Man came to visit! Stick Man was 

sad and lonely and he needed help to find his family. The children helped to 

write him a letter to tell him they could help. F1 collected lots of interesting 

sticks from the Outdoor classroom. They measured them, printed with them 

and used them to make some friends for Stick Man.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

F1 counted how many people were in the Stick family and wondered if their 

own families were the same. The children’s grown-ups shared family 

photographs on Class Dojo and the children explained to their friends who 



                                                                             

was in their family. They could see that all families are special and all families 

are different. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



                                                                             

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 


